
 
 
INTRODUCTORY LETTER TO PARENTS/CARERS 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 
Welcome to Bristol Taekwondo School.  We are a group that hopes to affect 
the lives of young people by using the Martial Art of Taekwondo as a means 
to Inspire, engage, to provide pathways to achieve and enjoy this activity. 
 
At the heart of our group we have a number of high level practitioners who 
have been screened for their suitability for working with young people and are 
able to assist in all aspects of the sport.   
 
We welcome parents to training and competitions and value their support and 
involvement with the club.  Training sessions are on Mondays 8 – 9.30pm and 
Tuesdays 7.30 – 9.00pm in the Kingswood area.  Full details can be found on 
our website www.bristoltaekwondo.co.uk . 
 
Arrangements should be made for your child to travel to and from classes and 
events.  We would appreciate it if all children arrive promptly and are collected 
promptly at the end of classes or events.  If for any reason you are going to be 
late collecting your child please call the head instructor Christopher Davies on 
07533321536 to advise him of this. 
 
You will be given a membership form for your child to complete and return 
with the relevant membership fee which will include insurance from the 
National Governing Body.  It is important for the safety of your child that we be 
informed of any medical condition or allergies in case your child should fall ill 
or in the event of an accident whilst at the club. 
 
We thank you for your co-operation and look forward to seeing you at the 
club. 
 

http://www.bristoltaekwondo.co.uk/

